
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Re: Request for Approval of Tariffs 
Home Lighting Rebate Program 

Dear Secretary: 

June 11, 2014 

KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company (GMO) seeks approval from the Missouri 
Public Service Commission of the enclosed Home Lighting Rebate Program tariff sheet and 
related Table of Contents and Summary tariff sheets. 

The tariff sheets have an issue date of June 11, 2014, and an effective date of July 11, 
2014. However, the Company requests a July 6, 2014 effective date so that the tariffs of both 
the KCP&L and GMO residential lighting programs will coincide and have the same effective 
date and the programs can be launched and marketed to the Company's Missouri customers 

Thank you for your consideration to these tariff sheets. Please contact me at (816) 556-
2263 or carol.sivils@kcpl.com if you require any additional information. 

Enclosures 
cc: D. Ives 

T. Rush 
L. Liechti 
Office of Public Counsel 
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